
URGENT BUSINESS –  CAR PARKING -  OBJECTIONS 
 
That in view of the decision to rescind the decision made by Cabinet on 11 
March 2014 (Minute 95 refers) and thereby not introduce charging for car 
parking on bank holidays in Lancaster, the Chief Executive be requested to 
consult the Chairman of Overview and Scrutiny Committee regarding the 
waiver of call-in in order for the decision to be implemented immediately. 
 
 
Councillor Consultation 
 
*I agree (*please delete as appropriate) 
 
To this matter being treated as a matter of urgency in accordance with Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee Procedure Rule 17(a) and therefore not being subject to call-in. 
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
Cllr David Kerr – Chairman of Overview & Scrutiny 
 
 
Dated: 
 
 
Chief Executive Decision 
 
*I agree(*please delete as appropriate) to this matter being treated as a matter of urgency 
in accordance with Overview and Scrutiny Committee Procedure Rule 17(a) and therefore 
not being subject to call-in. 
 
 
Signed:                                                Mark Cullinan 

Chief Executive 
 
Dated: 
 


